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21st November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

YEAR 1 VIRTUAL PANTOMIME 

As part of our foundation work, we bring each topic to a close with a fabulous finale. For our 

‘Once upon a time…’ topic, we are delighted to have the opportunity to watch a virtual 

performance of Jack and the Beanstalk on the morning of Monday 12th December.  

 

We are asking for a contribution of £1.15 per child towards the cost of the performance in 

order for the session to go ahead.  Please be aware that the session will not go ahead 

without sufficient support. Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Friday 9th 

December. 

 

We are all looking forward to a fantastic show!  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J Bergmann 
 

Miss J Bergmann 

Year 1 Leader 


